
Student Travel 2022-23 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

The next school year is fast approaching! If you’re child doesn’t already travel to 

school by bus, have you thought about this as an option for the next academic year?  

Arriva monthly direct debit passes allow travel for as little as £1 per day, depending 

on your child’s age. Your child will get unlimited access to travel on any Arriva bus 

across all of our routes within your chosen travel zone.  

The pass will not only cover their travel to and from school/college, it can also be 

used to travel in leisure time too. 

Arriva’s Direct Debit scheme allows you to spread the cost of your child’s ticket over 

affordable monthly payments. It’s an easy way to pay for travel and there’s no 

contract involved. 

It’s a simple process to arrange your Direct Debit, please visit:  

 

www.arrivabus.co.uk/monthlytickets 

 

To ensure delivery of tickets in time for the start of the new school year, we 

recommend registering as soon as possible. 

Once registered, you can choose to either receive your monthly pass by post, or it 

can be sent to your child’s mobile phone. This ticket will rollover every month for as 

long as the direct debit remains active. 

 

For any queries regarding the scheme, please email: etcnww@arriva.co.uk 

 


